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To, 

Dr. Arun Kumar

Editor in Chief 

Asian Journal of Medical Sciences
Respected, 

    Herewith we are submitting our article entitled “Assessment of role of eosinophils in the progression of tongue carcinoma.” Manuscript has been followed according to author’s guidelines.  Article has not been submitted to any other journals. We all authors have contributed significantly in conducting the study. Kindly do consider our article for publishing in your esteemed journal.
Kindly do acknowledge the same.  

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr. Kaveri Hallikeri

Prof & Head

Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Pathology, 

SDM College of Dental Sciences and Hospital, 

 Dharwad
